
 

 

Called Board Meeting 

May 27, 2021 

 

The Scottsboro City Board of Education met in a called Board meeting on Thursday, May 27, 2021, 

at 5:00 P.M. at Page Administration Building. 

 

Dr. Reyes, Superintendent, and all Board Members were present: Mr. Lee Benson, Dr. Gary Speers, 

Mrs. Patricia StewartMr. Jason Williams and Mr. Patrick Woosley.  

 

Mrs. Patricia Stewart, Board President, called the meeting to order. 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Williams and a second by Mr. Woosley to approve the Agenda. The vote 

was unanimous to approve the Agenda. 

 

As recommended by Dr. Reyes, a motion was made by Mr. Williams and a second by Mr. Woosley to 

approve the Personnel Agenda.  The vote was unanimous to approve the Personnel Agenda. 

 

I. NON-RENEWAL 

 

      CLASSIFIED 

 

1. OSBY, Amanda – Itinerant Special Education Instructional Assistant, Scottsboro 

City Schools, effective May 28, 2021. 

 

Mrs. Stewart, Board President, recommended that the CSFO (Chief School Financial Officer) 

Contract be approved. A motion was made by Mr. Williams and a second by Dr. Speers. The vote 

was unanimous to approve the CSFO Contract. 

 

Mrs. Stewart, Board President, recommended that the Addendum to Dr. Jose Reyes Contract be 

approved. A motion was made by Mr. Woosley and a second by Dr. Speers. The vote was unanimous 

to approve the Addendum to Dr. Jose Reyes Contract. 

 

Mrs. Stewart, Board President, recommended that the Interim Superintendent along with a 

Contract for the Interim Superintendent be approved. A motion was made by Mr. Williams and a 

second by Mr. Woosley. The vote was unanimous to approve Mrs. Amy Childress as Interim 

Superintendent and the Contract. 

 

Dr. Reyes expressed his thanks to the three (3) new Board members who have come on the Board, 

Dr. Speers, Mr. Woosley and Mr. Benson, since he has been here along with two Board members, 

Mrs. Stewart and Mr. Williams who was on the Board when he was appointed and former Board 

members Mr. John Esslinger, Ms. Julie Gentry and Mrs. Hollie Thompson, for giving him the 

opportunity to serve as the Superintendent for the past four (4) years. He also expressed his thanks to 

the principals and all the staff of the school system. H extended his congratulations on Mrs. Amy 

Childress being approved as the Interim Superintendent and knows she will do a great job for the 

school system. 
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All Board members expressed their thanks to Dr. Reyes for his leadership, especially through the 

pandemic this past year, and dedication and his accomplishments for our school system the past four 

(4) years and wished him the very best in his retirement. 

 

On a motion by Mr. Benson and a second by Mr. Woosley, the vote was unanimous to Adjourn. 

 

 

____________________________________ 

               President 

 

____________________________________ 

                  Secretary 


